
Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authority 

WUKQ-FM1, Ponce, Puerto Rico  

Facility ID 127832 

 

WLII/WSUR License Partnership, G.P. (the “Licensee”), licensee of WUKQ-FM1, Facility ID 

127832, Ponce, Puerto Rico (the “Booster Station”), respectfully requests an extension of its 

current Special Temporary Authority (“STA”), which was granted on August 16, 2023 and is 

scheduled to expire on February 13, 2024.  See FCC File No. 0000218505.   

The STA was necessitated due to technical challenges with transmitter components.  The STA 

was obtained to maintain the Booster Station’s service while the full extent of the transmitter 

repairs could be accomplished.   

In the interim, the main transmitter antenna and tower for WUKQ-FM, the Booster Station’s 

primary station, was destroyed by Hurricane Fiona.  WUKQ-FM was subsequently granted a 

construction permit to relocate to a nearby tower.  Construction has now been completed.  See 

FCC File No. 0000224690.  The Licensee is now in the process of studying the main and booster 

signals’ coverages and interactions in order to better guide the appropriate action to be taken 

with respect to the Booster Station.  Accordingly, the Licensee respectfully requests an STA 

extension.  

 


